Office for Adult Students
Spring 2002 Phone-a-Thon
 
 
 
Hi, I'm _______________________, and I'm a volunteer with the Office for Adult Students at UNCG. We wanted to be sure that you know registration is coming soon.
 
The registration period is April 2nd through April 19th. Make sure you see your academic advisor before then to schedule an appointment.
 
Do you feel like your classes are going well so far?
 
Have you visited the web site for the Office for Adult Students? 
www.uncg.edu/oas
Check it out… you'll find valuable information about adult student issues, meetings and special events.
 
It's been good talking with you. If you have any questions or if you run into problems, feel free to call our office:  256-0300.
 
 
How to find your advisor?
 
 
How to find your registration window?
 
 
 
 

